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LCSO Investigating Stabbing Death

Yesterday, at approximately 11:44 a.m. the Leon County Sheriff's Office arrived at a
residence in the 5000 block of Matthew Carter Court where a male had been stabbed.
First responders attempted to revive the individual, identified as Joseph Jackson 27;
however, those attempts were unsuccessful. Jackson succumbed to his wounds and
was pronounced deceased at the scene.

This investigation is continuing. If anyone has any information regarding this incident

please contact the LCSO Violent Crime Unit at 850-606-3400 or Crime Stoppers at 850-
574-TIPS.
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